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August 19, 2020 
 
Ms. Courtney R. Avery, Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 
525 West Jefferson Street, 2nd Floor 
Springfield IL 62761 
 
Re: Request for Expedited Review 
 COE Permit Application #E-041-20 
 OSF Little Company of Mary Medical Center, Evergreen Park 
 AMI Bed Category of Service Discontinuation 
  
Dear Ms. Avery: 
 
On August 17, 2020 we submitted the above referenced AMI Bed Category of Service 
discontinuation. 
 
We respectfully request that the COE Permit Application receive an expedited review by the 
Chairperson and/or Board in order to assist in our continued COVID-19 pandemic response and 
related planning subsequent to this public health crisis. 
 
Please contact me at (309) 308-9656 or mark.e.hohulin@osfhealthcare.org if you have any 
questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mark Hohulin, Senior Vice President 
 
c:  Mike Constantino, Supervisor, Project Review Section 
 A.J. Querciagrossa, Chief Executive Officer Metro Region, OSF Healthcare System 
 Kathleen Kinsella, President, OSF Little Company of Mary Medical Center 
 

 


